
Item 8 of the Environmental Advisory Committee Minutes of March 5, 2014 regarding 
Neighbourhood Community Gardens. 

The Operational Leadership Team recommends: 

THAT staff consult with representatives of the York Region Food Network and if 
agreeable, that staff be authorized to undertake the referenced works. 

The Environmental Advisory Committee recommends to Council: 

Whereas there is no additional requirement for water to be provided at the existing 
community gardens. 

Therefore be it resolved that Council authorize an extension of two rows at the existing 
community gardens; 

AND THAT NEAC contribute a maximum of $500.00 toward plowing and site 
preparation. 


